
To Protect our Children: Report Abuse  

Diocesan Ombudsman:   816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate:  Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or   

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

P.O. Box 197—107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443 

Office Phone: 816-473-2011 

   New Parish Email:  stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                        AUGUST 7TH, 2022 

St. Joseph Church 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Eric Schneider 

Phone: 816-539-2634  

Email:  

e.schneider.a@gmail.com  

 

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Julie Moran 

Mike Roth 

Michael Fisher 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   8:00 a.m. 

 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 7:30 a.m. 

 

Mission Statement 

We the members of Saint 
Joseph Catholic  parish, 
will strive to be the re-
flection of Jesus in this  
particular time and place.  

NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

 
STAY AWAKE AND BE READY! FOR YOU 

DO NOT KNOW ON WHAT DAY YOUR  

LORD WILL COME. 

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
mailto:Lafollettes@aol.com?subject=St.%20Joseph%20Parish%20Hall%20rental%20


          

       August 7th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters      Wayne Weipert 

 Lectors        Jordan Roth 

            Jan Pottier 

Counters:     Richard & Mary Ann 

   LaFollette 

         

                   August 14th, 8:00a.m. 

Greeters:    Richard LaFollette 

Lectors: Jim Ingle 

           Bonnie Gregory 

Counters:    Paul & Jan Pottier 

        

         August 21st, 8:00a.m. 

Greeters:    Wayne Weipert 

Lectors:      Scott Antle 

           Jan Pottier 

Counters:   Richard & Mary Ann 

           LaFollette 

   

Weekend Collection 

July 31st, 2022 

 

Envelopes:   $            1,015.00    

Plate:    $                     119.00     

Total Parish:   $                  1,134.00 

        

   *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2022 - June 30, 2023 

July-to-Date:               $                   8,676.20 

July Budget               $              6,456.00 

Year-to-Date:               $                   8,676.20       

Year Budget                    $                 77,467.00     

 

                  

  Thank You  for your continued support  

       

     

 

 

Sunday August 7th 

8:00a.m.  Marilyn Harwood+ 

           By Jan Pottier 

        

Sunday  August 14th 

8:00a.m Peter & Elizabeth Fisher+  

            By Bonnie & Hubert Gregory 

    
                    

Please remember in prayer those who have died. 
Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 

† Denotes Deceased 

               

 

 

            

   AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 

John Bryant  August 2nd 

Steve Culver  August 8th 

Augustus Mink           August 12th 

Amanda Roth  August 15th 

    

   CONGRATULATIONS & BEST WISHES  

  TO EVERYONE 

 

ATTENDING MISSOURI WESTERN THIS FALL 
The Catholic Newman Center has a place for you!  
Located right across the street from the campus   
entrance, the Catholic Newman Center offers engag-
ing events, the Sacraments, an authentic Catholic 
community  to the students of Missouri Western. 

Welcome Week events take place August 28—

September 1!  
Visit www.mowestcatholic.org, for more information 
. 

THANK YOU TO THE GORDON FAMILY FOR THE FRESH  

FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR. 



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

Irene Schlup, Sister Elaine Gregory, Mary Fisher, Ron 

Kretzer, Jeanel Adkins, the elderly, and the chronically 

ill and their caregivers.  

 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combating 

sexual abuse in the Church. If you are a victim of sexual abuse, or if 

you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 
 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if the 

victim is currently under the age of 18), and 

2. Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, and 

3. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities,   

report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult to 

the Diocesan  

Ombudsman, Joe Crayon, at  816.812.2500 or                               

crayon@omdbusmankcsj.org  if the abuse involves a priest, 

deacon, employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-

St. Joseph. 
 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing re-

sources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact Victim 

Advocate at 816 392-0011 or victimadvocate@diocesekcsj.org for more 

information. 

   

 ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 5067 

WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE THE MEN OF 

OUR PARISH TO CONSIDER JOINING THE 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP IN THIS 

FRATERNAL ORGANIZATION. IT WILL GIVE YOU 

THE OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO YOUR COMMUNITY 

AND TO GROW IN YOUR FAITH. WE BELIEVE EACH MAN 

CAN BENEFIT FROM THIS MEMBERSHIP.  IF INTERESTED YOU 

CAN GET INFORMATION FROM ANY OF THE FELLOW 

KNIGHTS IN THE CHURCH. THEY WOULD LOVE TO HAVE 

YOU BECOME A MEMBER OF THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

 

  Mark Your Calendars 

       Donut Sunday-  September 4th, 2022 

       Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

    Richard LaFollette, Grand Knight 

     Hubert Gregory, Deputy Grand Knight 

    Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 

 

   Recitation of the Rosary– 2nd Sunday of the month 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES OF ST. JOSEPH NEEDS 

YOUR HELP! One of the Catholic Charities’ mission 

is to provide basic needs to families who can’t afford 

the essentials. CC’s cupboards are in need of the fol-

lowing items: laundry soap, dish soap, bleach, paper 

towels, toilet tissue, Kleenex, deodorant, shampoo, 

soap, tooth paste, tooth brushes, diapers, baby wipes 

and other items for personal hygiene needs. Just drop 

them in the box in the back of the church marked 

"Catholic Charities" at your convenience.  

  THE ASSUMPTION OF  

       THE BLESSED 

        VIRGIN MARY         

 Sunday, August 14th, we 

will celebrate The Assumption of The 

Blessed Virgin Mary by having a Brunch af-

ter Sunday Mass.  All are invited to share a 

meal, conversation and fellowship. Biscuits 

and Gray will be made by Knights of Co-

lumbus and we ask everyone to bring a 

breakfast item to share. WE  WILL NOT 

HAVE DONUT SUNDAY ON AUGUST 

7TH 

  Have you heard? 

Saint Joseph Catholic Academy is looking 
for retired or professionals in the fields of 
science and technology to come and over-
see already planned curriculum. Part-time 
or full-time! Come join in transforming our 
culture! Call Bishop LeBlond High  School 
or Catherine Neumayer, Head of School 
for St. Joseph Catholic Academy, at 907-
360-9610 for more information!  

                          Save The Date! 

St. Joseph Catholic Academy will be having a 
Ribbon Cutting and Open House, September 
7th. Bishop Johnston will be a  Special Guest. 



                   The St. Joseph Catholic Academy officially formed July 1st!  
SJCA is a culmination of two years of input from all five campuses here in St. Joseph 

and will now serve as the anchor as they move forward striving to provide a strong 
Catholic liberal arts education to every student.  

The offices of the Academy are housed in LeBlond. The administrative team of four 
individuals are professionals in the fields of finance, education, administration and com-
munication.  

The website for the Academy is stjoecatholicacademy.com. There are also social  
media sites being developed including Twitter@SJCA_home as well as YouTube.   
  

 

.  

Dear Friends in Christ,  
  
What does it mean to be vigilant? It means that we live prophetically. To live prophetically 
means to live the Words of the Gospel in the present moment and be witnesses to the 
world. Not sometime in the distant future, but right now. To be vigilant means to live a life 
that is examined, to live “awake” and not asleep inhibited by sensory delight and comfort. 
 In the Post-Modern West, just like our cuisine, our spiritual lives have often lost their flavor. 
Being religious and being spiritual have been wrongfully cleaved. And when we claim to be 
spiritual and no longer religious what we are really saying is that we don’t want any sort of 
obligation to anyone. We don’t owe anything to anyone, in other words, including God.  
If we are not vigilant, if we do not live lives that constantly wait for the coming of the Lord, 
our salt will lose its flavor. The weeds will grow and choke any sort of desire to grow in  
holiness.  
Let us stay awake, even during these last warm months, yearning and waiting for the  
coming of the Kingdom and boldly announcing that same Kingdom to those in our time.   


